From: Paul Wierzbicki < pwierzbicki@missouricitytx.gov >

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 1:03 PM

To: Martinez, Crystal < <u>Crystal.Martinez@fortbendcountytx.gov</u>> **Cc:** McCarthy, Darren < <u>Darren.McCarthy@fortbendcountytx.gov</u>>

Subject: FW: KFFB/FBG event April 28th

Dear Crystal,

The City of Missouri City would like to donate a tree and associated planting materials to the Fort Bend County Parks Department, as part of a partnership event at Kitty Hollow Park on April 28th, 2023. The total estimated cost of the donation is \$200. Once planted, the tree will become the property of Fort Bend County, to maintain as county staff sees appropriate. Thank you!